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August 11, 2022 
  
Enclosed is a copy of our Paper Ready Inmate Reports which is reflective 
of the number of inmates, reported by the counties, for whom paperwork 
and processing has been completed for admittance into the Texas 
Department of Criminal Justice – Institutional Division. The enclosed 
report encompasses the months of May 2022 through July 2022. 
 
In July, the number of “new paper-ready inmates” decreased by 281. The 
average number of new paper-ready inmates per month over the last twelve 
months is 3,051. This month’s number is 101 more than the average. In 
July, the total number of paper-ready inmates held in the county jails was 
2,492; a decrease of 1,024 from the previous month. The number of 
transfers from the county jails to TDCJ-ID increased by 386. 
 
If you should have any questions, please call Kaitlin Lopez Cano at (512) 
463-8078, or send an e-mail to kaitlin.lopezcano@tcjs.state.tx.us for 
additional information. 
  
Sincerely,  

 
 

Brandon S. Wood 
Executive Director 
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